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Modernization Known System Issue:  Date of Decision for 
Recipient Eligibility Not Currently Available 
The Date of Decision for recipient eligibility is currently not available in the Electronic Verification System (EVS).  
Please continue to submit prior authorizations for review and decision. Until further notice, the timely filing 
requirements for prior authorization(s) related only to retro-eligibility will not be applied. Clinical requirements will 
still be enforced. 

Known issues are being posted for providers to review on the Modernization Project webpage under Known System 
Issues and Identified Workarounds.  Please review the reports for current issues and the status of this issue. 

 

https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/providers/Modernization.aspx

